
 

   

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Happy New Year! 

As we begin 2025, we want to reaffirm our commitment to the safety and 

well-being of all pupils at The Milestone School. 

 These newsletters focus on important safeguarding topics and how you can 

support your child's safety both online and offline. 

Parental Involvement 

• Engage in Conversations: Where possible, talk to your child about 
their online activities. Understanding their digital world is key to helping 
them navigate it safely. 

• Resources for Parents: We have a variety of resources available, 
that can be shared by asking your class teacher for more information on 
popular apps like TikTok and Roblox. These can help you understand 
potential risks and how to mitigate them. There are also useful Online 
Safety websites including: 

• National Online Safety – safety guides on ALL aspects of internet 
use: https://nationalonlinesafety.com/ 

• Internet Matters – wide range of online safety advice for parents 
to keep their children safe on -line: https://www.internetmatters.org/ 

• NSPCC – Keeping Children Safe Online: Teaching Your Child about 
Internet & Online Safety Online safety resources and guides | NSPCC 
Learning 
 
You will see on the left of this page information about who to speak to if you 

have concerns about a child’s safety or welfare, however all our staff are 

trained in safeguarding, if you want to discuss any concerns with them. Any 

questions, please do ask. 

 Gemma Jeacock-Stevens 

 

Deputy Headteacher & Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) 

Report any concerns 

If you suspect a child is being abused or is in danger of being abused, please 

contact a Designated Safeguarding Lead, or any member of staff. 

You can also contact the Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) on: 01452 

426565. 

If a child is in immediate danger, call the Police immediately on 999. 
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                     Spotlight on… 
 

 Online Safety:  
 
Tips for Supporting Your Child's Online Safety 

1. Set Boundaries: Establish clear rules about screen time and the types of 
websites and apps your child can use. 

2. Use Technology Wisely: Familiarise yourself with parental controls and 
privacy settings to help protect your child's online experiences. 

3. Stay Informed: Keep up-to-date with the latest trends in online safety. 
The NSPCC online safety hub offers valuable advice and guides for 
parents. 

 
Watch: Watch Swiped: The School That Banned Smartphones | Stream free on Channel 4 
 
A social experiment looking at the impact of smartphones on children's behaviour, 
challenging a group of Year 8 pupils to give up their smartphones completely for 21 days.  
 
 

Visit: CEOP Education for advice and support 

 

The National Crime Agency's CEOP Education team aim to help protect 
children and young people from online child sexual abuse. 
 
 
 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/#guides
https://www.channel4.com/programmes/swiped-the-school-that-banned-smartphones
https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/


 

 

 


